
 

 

HPHC DMV: Passing of Brenda Miller - Nightly Prayer at 9PM 
 
Achille Acolatse 
May 11, 2022 
 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

It is with a heart of deep love and 
sadness that we announce the passing of 
our dear beloved sister Brenda Miller.  
 

Brenda passed peacefully this afternoon at 
1:08 pm at the Doctors Community 
Hospital in Lanham MD. 
 

We ask for your prayers from now as the 
Miller family begins to put plans for the 
Seonghwa.  
  
Please join a Nightly Prayer for 
Brenda’s peaceful ascension at 9 PM 

by Zoom at  
zoom,us/j/5786717257. Passcode: 2027.  

  
More information about the Seonghwa is forthcoming. Thank you for your 
Prayers 
 
 

--Pastor Achille Acolatse 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 
 


